
From:  Nordic Mountain Water, Inc.   December 8, 2021 (Updated March 29, 2022)
 Board of Directors 
 
Ref: Feasibility Narrative for Nordic Valley Ski Resort Base Development to Connect to Nordic 
Mountain Water, Inc. 
 
Subject: Request for letter of feasibility from Nordic Mountain Water, Inc. (NMWI) 
 
After careful review and analysis of the Feasibility Narrative submitted to NMWI October 3, 2021 
(updated October 14, 2021) from Talisman Civil Consultants on behalf of the Nordic Valley Ski Resort 
(NVSR), the NMWI Board of Directors voted unanimously on December 5, 2021 to withdraw our support 
of the NVSR proposed development, therefore, we will not be providing a letter of feasibility as 
requested. 
 
NMWI is a Water Company put together by the residents of Nordic Valley dedicated to serving the local 
residents at minimal cost.  The residents of Nordic Valley have worked diligently since the late 1990’s to 
establish a financially viable high-quality water company.   
 
We do not feel it is in the best interest of NMWI to more than double our water service size and source 
requirements to accommodate such a commercial development.  This expansion would not provide any 
additional benefit to NMWI and would likely eliminate our ability to remain a non-profit organization 
managed by volunteer residents.  This proposed development presents an unacceptable level of risk, 
liability, and financial impact to NMWI and its resident members. 
 
We thank you for the time and effort expended in providing the report for our review. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Bill D. Green, President 
Nordic Mountain Water Board of Directors 
 
(Please forgive lateness of this letter.  Our decision was verbally communicated to Ronda Kippen shortly 
after our vote, however, this formal letter was inadvertently never forwarded as we were expecting 
additional information concerning changes.) 
 


